

Kemptville Bicentennial Society 3012 Highway 203 East Kemptville, Nova Scotia B5A 5P5

May 27, 2020

Mr. Danny Muise Municipal Councillor, Ward 1 27 Courthouse Road Tusket, Nova Scotia BOW 3M0

Dear Danny:

On behalf of the Kemptville Bicentennial Society and residents of the Kemptville community, I wish to thank Argyle Municipal Council for contributions made to date toward the Kemptville 200 celebrations scheduled for next year.

Funding provided to date has greatly assisted with our fundraising activities; however, we need to continue fundraising in order to reach the funding level required to hold our planned celebratory activities. It is therefore requested that a Community Grant of \$500 be provided to allow us to further progress our fundraising activities. Our volunteers are continuing to work hard toward raising funds to reach our funding target.

Any assistance provided will be greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

Robert Zwicker

President

Kemptville Bicentennial Society

Polest C Zuiche